
 

 

 

 

11th December 2024 

 

Dear parent/ carer 

 

As part of our end of term rewards activities, I am delighted to say that we will 

have a Christmas jumper day, with non-uniform, on Friday 20th December. This 

may include a Christmas accessory, although please don’t go to any expense to 

buy something new.  

 

Expectations relating to jewellery, makeup and nails remain the same and clothing 

should be appropriate for school.   

Please be mindful of this before your child leaves for school. This means the 

following are not allowed to be worn: 

·         any jewellery (including piercings) 

·         make up, including false eye lashes 

·         false nails 

·         cropped tops 

·         Nike Pro shorts or short skirts 

·         T-shirts/tops with offensive images or phrases.  

 

Anyone attending wearing inappropriate items will not be allowed to take part in 

any of the activities.  

 

Best wishes, 

 

Dr Catherine Quigley 

Assistant headteacher: Personal Development 

 


